
 

 
 
The following is a Company Announcement issued by HUDSON MALTA P.L.C., a 
company registered under the laws of Malta with company registration number C 83425 
(hereinafter the ‘Company’), pursuant to the Listing Rules issued by the Listing 
Authority. 
 
 
Quote 
 
 

COVID-19 – Information to the Market 
 
 
The Company wishes to inform its bondholders that a dedicated support function has been set 
up through which bondholders and other interested parties may reach out to the Company 
directly with any concerns that they may have in connection with their investment in the 
Company’s 4.35% unsecured bonds 2026. The Company may be contacted via email on 
investor-relations@hudson.com.mt – further information in this regard is available at 
https://hudson.com.mt/investor-relations/investors-helpline/. 
  
The Company also confirms that, in parallel with all possible progressive actions being taken 
across the Hudson Group to ensure the long term sustainability of its business, it remains firmly 
committed to honouring the due and punctual performance of all obligations undertaken by the 
Company in terms of the prospectus dated 23rd March 2018, specifically the payment of all 
amounts of principal and interest payable to bondholders as and when due. Accordingly, 
bondholders shall be receiving settlement in full of the next interest payment on its due date, 
being 6th April 2020. 
 
 
Unquote 
 
 

 
____________________ 
Dr Luca Vella  
Company Secretary  
1st April 2020 
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